
NOTICE OF THE TOWNSHIP OF EASTAMPTON 

 

The February 17, 2021 Land Use Planning Board Meeting 

is cancelled due to a lack of applications.  The next 

regularly scheduled meeting is Wednesday March 17, 2021 

at 7:30PM via Zoom. 

 

Formal Action Will be Taken 

 

Jill C. Torpey 

Land Use Planning Board Administrator/Recording 

Secretary 


